
School Council Spring newsletter! 

Read our first School Council newsletter to find out all about the exciting things we have coming up in school! 

 

 
World Book Day 

Thursday 7th March 2024 

The School Council would like children to come to school on Thursday 7th March 
dressed as their favourite book character. There will be a winner from each 

class for the best dressed who will receive a prize. 

During this day we will also be taking part in the following:  

Book swap– bring an old book and swap it for something new! We will set this 
up outside before and after school this day.  

Hot chocolate & biscuits for children who have entered and completed the 
Spring reading competition.  

Reading buddies – Make sure to send your child with a book they can share 
with a child from another class.  

 

Comic relief 

Friday 15th March 2024  

To celebrate Comic Relief this year, The School Council would 
like children to come to school wearing red. This could be a 

football kit, a comfy set of red pjs or a fancy red dress! 

We will also be hosting a ‘Red themed’ baking competition. We 
will have one winner from EYFS/KS1 and one winner from KS2. 

All entries will be sold at the end of the day so remember to 
bring along some money to purchase a sweet treat! 

Follow our School Council twitter account @ElsecarSC 


